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The vlad laws are unjust and target the wrong people.The new laws you want to bring in
 are no better trying to tell people what clothes they can and cannot wear is ludicrous. 
While you are running around with your scare mongering tactics againts bikies to the
 public the real criminals are have a field day.In chasing the bikies you have really taken
 your eye of the ball when it comes to the people that are committing all the crime.Time to
 wake up and get serious and stop wrecking innocent people lives with your ridiculous
 vendetta. 
Regards 
Peter
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